
 
 

 
 
 
 
         

                                       
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
Happy Easter! I hope 
you had a wonderful 
break. This month has 
been a busy time with 
many preparations for 
Earth Day and Easter.  
 
In Language Art, the 
students have been 
learning about CVC 
words and vowels. We 
have been doing a lot 
of reading in class and 
the students have 
begun to read simple 
sentences too.  

In Math, the students 
have been learning 
about patterns. We 
have been focusing on 
different types of 
patterns such as AB, 
ABB, ABC and AABB 
patterns using math 
manipulatives.  
 
In Science, the 
students have been 
learning about the 
parts of the body. We 
sang the song ‘Head, 
Shoulders, Knees & 
Toes’and ‘Simon Says’.  
 

In Art, the students 
have been making 

many spring and Earth 
Day crafts.  

 
 

Happy Learning!  
 

Miss.Sandra 
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In Social Studies,  

______________________
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In Science,  

______________________ 
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In Art,  

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

May 3rd- Constitution 
Day 

May 19th- European 
Festival  

 
 
 
 
 


